Board of Health Town of New Marlborough Monthly meeting April 11, 2017

The meeting began at 7:05 PM at the Town Hall BOH room. Present were Larry Davis 111, Chairman and Jack Bellinger, Member and Scott McFarland Agent Norm Hankey, Member was absent.

Minutes of the March 22nd meeting were approved.

There was limited amount of business before the Board.

Received one upgrade request for 98 Norfolk Rd. Coyne. Application was approved.

It was noted the the Mill River Store had changed operating hands.

There maybe new construction noted by the Agent on Peter Menaker Rd. No applications have yet been presented.

Reviewed a forwarded complaint from the Conservation Committee at 1581 Hartsville-New Marlborough Rd. (Aka as 11 Hatchery Rd.) Primarily the complaint was of excess vehicle possibly encroaching on the Konkapot River. Scott will speak to this complaint.

Reviewed pumping records.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:40PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Pia Bellinger, Sec.